
 

Silver Lake Pool Mid-Season Update 

We are now about 2/3 of the way through our pool season and have been carefully monitoring 
both use of the pool and compliance with the special rules we have made during the pandemic. 
There have been a couple of changes made to the rules and guidelines we want residents to be 
aware of:  

Change to Guest Policy: In the beginning of the season, a “no guest” policy was adopted; 
anyone who is not a full-time permanent resident of a home in the neighborhood is considered a 
guest. Based on the usage counts for the pool we have now amended the guest policy to allow 
up to 3 guests on weekdays (Monday through Friday). Guests are still not allowed on 
weekends. We ask that residents register for guest bands (which are black) for guests they 
would like to bring to the pool. Residents should continue to wear their red wristbands whenever 
they are in the cabana or pool.  

Change to Monitors: Beginning Monday, August 17th, we will operate with self-registration and 
sign-in on weekdays; there will continue to be a full-time monitor on-site on weekends. Please 
follow these guidelines on weekdays: 

• If you are visiting the pool for the first time, we ask that you read the pool rules and 
guidelines which you will find on the sign-in table, then fill in the registration form with 
your name and phone number. We also ask that you sign the registration form to 
acknowledge that you understand and accept the pool rules. Someone from the pool 
committee will call within 2-3 days to arrange to deliver your pool wristbands directly to 
you. After registering, please also sign in for your visit on the separate sign in sheet. We 
are monitoring pool use, so we also ask that you sign out when you leave.  

• If you are already registered, please sign in on the sign in sheet. We are monitoring 
pool use, so we also ask that you sign out when you leave. If you are bringing new 
guests, please note that on the registration form so we know to provide you your guest 
wristbands.  

Please note that on weekdays we will be sanitizing high touch areas at the pool opening (10 AM) 
and pool closing (8 PM) only. You will be responsible for making sure you use the provided 
sanitation station for any additional treatment you wish of high touch areas. Except as noted 
above, the pool rules and guidelines for occupancy and use remain in force. ALL USE OF THE 
POOL AND CABANA IS AT YOUR OWN RISK.  

NEW CONTACT OPTION: If you have questions or need further direction regarding the pool, 
please reach out to the Silver Lake Pool Committee at SilverLakePoolCommittee@gmail.com 

Pool Closing Date: The final day the pool will be open in 2020 is Sunday, September 13th.  

The Silver Lake Community has had a great pool season so far this year and we 
appreciate all our residents who have made it successful.  


